
HIPAA POLICY 
 
The City of Jonesboro, Arkansas is required by law to maintain the privacy and 
confidentiality of your protected health information.  The Human Resources 
Director shall be designated as the privacy and security officer for the City and 
will be responsible for the development, monitoring and compliance of the 
privacy policies and procedures.  The privacy officer of the facility will be the 
responsible party to receive and process all complaints from employees as 
described within the law. 
 
The City of Jonesboro will provide education and awareness to all of its 
employees to protect the privacy, confidentiality and technical security of any 
employee’s medical information.  Upon hire, every new employee, shall be 
informed of the City of Jonesboro procedure on protecting employee health 
information. 
 


